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I	support	the		proposal	to	more	than	double	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	
benchmark	in	line	with	the	increased	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	I	support	a	
fair	price	for	solar	and	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	
wholesale	electricity	prices.	We	should	be	compensated	for	taking	the	initiative	
to	install	rooftop	solar	to	ensure	Australia	drives	towards	providing	cleaner	
more	environmentally	friendly	power.	
	
Karen	Love		
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